Centennial Bible Church

October 24, 2013

To Whom it May Concern:

We have now been in our new addition for a little over three months, and love every inch
of'it! We have an incredible youth room that has allowed for the expansion of their
ministries and events along with a wonderful administration area that has brought staff
out of closets and into an environment where camaraderie can flourish. Yes, space was
designed and built for those specific areas, but all ministries benefit now from the
additional space it created.

The team of Kurt Williams, Bryan Crostreet, and Mark Smith from T&W Church
Solutions pulled it all together for us. They worked hard to assess and meet our needs in
this addition, and we watched as they had our best interests in mind in every step of the
process. The skills and experience that they brought to the table resulted in a space that is
loved and well used.

We are very grateful that God placed T&W in our path for this project and look forward
to working with this team again in the future!

Sincerely,

Stephanie Keen
Building Committee Member
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